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September 28, 2016 
 
Ms. Alana Coons 
Save Our Heritage Organisation 
2476 San Diego Avenue 
San Diego, California  92110 
 
Dear Ms. Coons: 
 
On behalf of Governor Brown, I am pleased to notify you that your nomination of the 
Santa Ysabel Store and Hoover Barn restoration project has been selected to receive 
a Governor’s Historic Preservation Award for 2016. This award is the only official 
preservation award presented by the State of California to worthy recipients in 
recognition of outstanding achievements in the field of historic preservation. 
 
Recipients and nominators of the 2016 award-winning projects, organizations, and 
individuals are invited to a presentation ceremony that will take place November 10, 
2016, at the Clunie Community Hall in historic McKinley Park, Sacramento, from 1:00 to 
4:00 pm. Please feel free to notify those individuals and organizations you think should 
attend the ceremony on behalf this award. 
 
Congratulations are extended to you, Save Our Heritage Organisation, and the 
community of Santa Ysabel, in achieving this special award recognition for the Santa 
Ysabel project, an excellent example of historic preservation efforts on behalf of 
California’s cultural heritage.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Diane Barclay, Outreach and 
Communications Coordinator at 916-445-7026 or Diane.Barclay@parks.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Julianne Polanco 
State Historic Preservation Officer 
 
cc: Bruce Coons, Executive Director, Save Our Heritage Organisation 
     Jaye MacAskill, President, Save Our Heritage Organisation  
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